
Home Energy Assistance Program 

The 2015-2016 HEAP season will open on Monday, November 16th, 2015. 

NY HEAP's expected opening is contingent upon federal funding. Grant amounts vary and will be provided only while HEAP funding remains 
available. Additional assistance may be available for those with a heating emergency.HEAP grants are immediately posted to customer accounts 
when they are received from New York State. 

Regular grants are available to reduce the amount of your heating bill. Example:  a family of four earning $51,792 or less may qualify for 
assistance this year. 

You may be eligible to receive HEAP benefits if your gross household income is at or below the following income levels: 

 

 

Household Size Gross Monthly Income Limit 

1 $2,244 
2 $2,935 
3 $3,625 
4 $4,316 
5 $5,006 
6 $5,697 
7 $5,826 
8 $5,956 
9 $6,085 

10 $6,215 
 

  
 

Please contact the HEAP Hotline at 716-858-7644 or visit http://otda.ny.gov/programs/heap/ for program information and advice. 

http://otda.ny.gov/programs/heap/

